
HB 1760 -- Abortion Reduction Program

Sponsor:  Sager

This bill requires the Department of Health and Senior Services
to develop and implement an Abortion Reduction Program for the
purpose of reducing the number of unwanted pregnancies.  The
program will include measures to educate at-risk populations in
this state and encourage the utilization of family-planning
methods and birth control.


